
 

 

 

          

CLARIFICATION on the “OPEN CALL FOR THE EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR THE AWARD OF A 
CONTRACT FOR THE SUBCONCESSION OF WAREHOUSE B2 AT PIER 1 OF PORT OF THESSALONIKI 
FOR THE OPERATION OF AN ALL-DAY NON-SEASONAL FOOD & BEVERAGE ESTABLISHMENT (Bar 
Restaurant)” 

 

Please be informed that due to the reloca�on of the Corporate Governance Department 
(Protocol) from the Technical Services Building  of THPA S.A. to the building of the former 
Central Port Authority (Pier 1) from 23/08/2023, the par�cipants, who are interested to submit 
their envelopes in a physical/hard copy, are kindly requested to submit them to the new 
address of the Corporate Governance Department of ThPA S.A., Building of the former 
Central Port Authority (Pier 1 within the Port), ground floor, P.C. 54625 Thessaloniki, 2310-
593118.  

 

 


